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Week Ending 11-21-2021 

INCIDENTS: 

11-15-21 
 
At 1108hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1714 for a funeral escort to the 
west side of the Village. 
 
At 1245hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1715 to assist a citizen unlock 
their vehicle at a business on S. Washington St.  
 
At 1539hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1716 to assist Job and Family 
Services at a residence on Lakeview Dr.  
 
At 1848hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1717 for a report of a suspicious 
person at a business on Glen Drive. 
 
11-16-21 
 
At 0106hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1718 for a citizen assist on S. 
Washington St.  
 
At 0625hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1719 to assist the Joel Pomerene 
ER staff.  
 
At 0817hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1720 for a report of harassment on 
S. Clay St.  
 
At 1652hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1721 to check the welfare of a 
resident on Massillon Rd. 
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At 1926hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1722 to assist another agency at a 
business on Wooster Road. 
 
At 2313hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1723 for a report of domestic 
violence at a residence on Forlow St. 
 
11-17-21 
 
At 0024hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1724 for a report of harassment to 
a resident on S Clay St. 
 
At 0433hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1725 for a report of a barking dog 
at a residence on E Adams St. 
 
At 1250hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1728 for a report of theft from a 
business on S. Washington St. 
  
At 1354hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1729 to assist a citizen at a 
residence on Massillon Rd. 
 
At 1826hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1730 for a report of a suspicious 
vehicle on S. Washington St. 
 
At 2100hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1731 for a report of criminal 
damage on S. Washington St.  
 
11-18-21 
 
At 0043hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1732 to assist the Holmes County 
Sheriff’s office with a disabled vehicle. 
 
At 0959hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1733 for a report of harassment on 
S. Washington St. 
 
At 1425hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1734 for a report of trespassing on 
Massillon Rd.  
 
At 1822hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1735 to assist a citizen at a 
business on W. Jackson St. 
 
At 1925hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1736 to assist a citizen on W. 
Jackson St.  
 
At 2350hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1737 for a report of a suspicious 
person on Cliff Lane. 
 



11-19-21 
 
At 0642hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1738 for a report of a disabled 
vehicle on N. Clay St.  
 
At 0851hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1739 for citizen assist on S. 
Washington St. 
 
At 1325hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1740 for a report of fraud on N. 
Clay St. 
 
At 1651hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1743 for a report of an argument 
on S. Washington Street.  
 
At 1835hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1744 for a report of a disturbance 
on Massillon Rd.  
 
11-20-21 
 
At 0154hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1745 to assist the Holmes County 
Fire District #1 on E Jackson St. 
 
At 1806hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1746 for a report of a burglary on 
Walnut St. 
 
Ay 1825hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1747 to assist the Holmes County 
Fire District #1 on Critchfield St. 
 
At 2034hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1748 to assist a citizen unlock 
their vehicle on Critchfield St. 
 
At 2111hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1749 for a report of a disturbance 
on Lakeview Dr.  
 
At 2313hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1750 for a report of a suspicious 
vehicle at a business on S. Washington St.  
 
11-21-21 
 
At 1515hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1751 to assist Holmes Fire District 
#1 at a business on E. Jackson St. 
 
At 1814hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1753 for a report of a suspicious 
person at a business on S. Washington St.  
 
 



 
Accidents: 
 
 
11-17-21 
 
At 0532hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1726 for a one vehicle hit skip 
crash on Close St. a report was filed. 
 
At 1206hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1727 for a two vehicle non injury 
crash on S. Washington St. A report was filed. 
 
11-19-21 
 
At 1414hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1741 for a two vehicle non-injury 
crash on N. Crawford St. 
 
At 1430hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1742 for a two-vehicle crash with 
one injured on S. Clay St.  
 
11-21-21 
 
At 1515hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1752 for a two vehicle non injury 
crash on Diamond Alley.  A report was filed. 
 
 
 


